
Merimbula Public School Book Parade 

Date: Thursday 6th September        Time: 11:45am-1:25pm 

 

 

This year we will be holding our annual Book Parade and Book Fair in week 7! 

The theme this year is ‘Find Your Treasure’. 

The BOOK PARADE will be held on Thursday 6th September at 11:45 am in the Jackson hall. 

We are asking children to dress up as a book character on this day. Costumes can be 

homemade, recycled or purchased. The most important thing is dressing up, participating 

and having fun! You can find simple ideas through the internet on sites such as Pinterest or 

by Googling ‘Book Week 2018 Costume Ideas’. Parents and staff are encouraged to dress up 

too! 

Books are available for purchase and will be displayed in the library during our BOOK FAIR, 

which will be held from Monday 3rd September – Thursday 6th September. The Merimbula 

Newsagency will be supplying the books and a percentage of all books sold will be donated 

back to the school library. 

Children will visit the Book Fair during their Library time or with their classroom teacher. 

They will be able to browse the books and create a wish list. On Thursday, Merimbula 

Newsagency staff will be available so that children and parents can purchase or order 

books. You may use cash, and eftpos facilities will also be available. If you are unable to 

attend with your child, you can send the money with them in a school money envelope or 

wallet. The fair will continue until Thursday afternoon.  

Parents and friends are welcome to join their children on Thursday 6th 

September for both the Book parade and to purchase books from the library. 

We hope to see many members of our school community having fun while we 

celebrate reading! 
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